
City (not City Council) meetings continue closed 
through May 15, but golf course is opening! 
 The Bethlehem Gadfly  City government, coronavirus  April 29, 2020   

 Latest in a series of posts on the coronavirus  

Released April 29, 2020: 

All Public Meetings Cancelled through May 15, 2020 

Mayor Bob Donchez announced today that the order cancelling all public 
meeting through Thursday, April 30, 2020 is being extended through 
Friday May 15, 2020 at which time the situation will be reevaluated. This 
includes the cancellation of the Mayor’s monthly “Open Door” on May 11, 
2020. Such reevaluation may require additional cancellations. Notice 
will be provided once a determination is made. 

Note, this does not apply to City Council meetings. City Council will 
determine whether or not to hold or cancel Council meetings. 

Reminder that City Hall remains closed to the public until further notice. 
City Hall will remain operational but closed to the public. City employees 
will be available to assist residents via phone and email. 

Please monitor the City’s website at http://www.bethlehem-pa.gov and 
social media for additional information on City facilities, public meetings 
and updates on COVID-19. 

Thank you for your patience and cooperation. 
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